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Dear Member, 

    

Let me introduce myself.  I'm Louis Penque.  I have been hired by Precision 

Pension Administration Inc. to replace the late Robert Dorn, who passed away 

unexpectedly in October. I will be working for you as your Pension Administrator.    

  

I am a recently retired police Sergeant from the City of West Palm Beach where I 

was employed for 30 years.  I have been a union representative for the past 25 years.  

During my tenure, I have negotiated several CBA's involving municipal pension plans 

and drafted legislative changes to the special act pension plan for the City of West Palm 

Beach. I have also lobbied in Tallahassee on behalf of the union for pension law 

protections and changes. I'm very experienced in working with and understanding 

municipal pension plans.  I currently serve on the Executive Board for the Palm Beach 

County P.B.A. and hold the position of Treasurer.  I also administer the West Palm 

Beach Police V.E.B.A. Fund. I have been intricately involved with this plan since its 

inception in 2005. I understand the importance of delivering the best customer service to 

the members and am dedicated to doing so for you. 

    

My wife will be assisting me in the administration of this plan. Her name is Amy 

Sinnott. She has a personal connection to the Boynton Beach Police Department.  Her 

late father, Frank Sinnott was a police sergeant at the agency.  She began her law 

enforcement career with the City of Delray Beach in 1990 and continued there until she 

was hired by the City of West Palm Beach in 1997.  She remains there today and holds to 

the position of Captain. She currently oversees Fiscal Services, Records, Logistics , and 

Facility maintenance.  

  

Your pension Office will remain at your P.B.A. Hall location at 2100 N. Florida 

Mango Rd.  West Palm Beach, Florida 33409. The office contact number is 561-340-

3470, my E-mail address is loup@bbpdp.org . If you do not receive a response within 24 

hours or you have an emergency, please call my personal cell phone (561-889-4577). 

  

I would encourage you to check out your Boynton Beach Police Pension website 

at   http://www.bbpdp.org. This website contains a tremendous amount of information 

pertaining to your pension plan. You can also download forms from this site including 

change of address, beneficiary elections, DROP loan applications, etc. The staff at the 

P.B.A. is available to notarize forms for you when you drop them off.    

  

Amy & I are very much looking forward to working with each of you and to 

providing you with the best service possible.  

 

Respectfully, 

Louis M. Penque 

Boynton Beach Police Officers Pension Fund 

2100 N. Florida Mango Road 

West Palm Beach, Florida 33409 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


